
Columbus City Schools' new Superintendent was and is committed to expanding our Early

Childhood Education programs, and needed a document to illustrate the statistics and benefits of a

strong ECE program. This has been presented to our Board of Education, as well as a variety of

local government and private organization leaders. The goal of its use is to bolster community

support for these initiatives through funding, partnerships, and a well-informed population.


